Subject: ID is ending PACE authorizations in January 2015.
Posted by mikeaudet on Tue, 06 May 2014 22:35:16 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi Everyone,

| just got word that ID will not provide new PACE response codes after this year, and they will not
be releasing a PACE free version, either. If you guys felt like letting them know how you feel
about this, here is their contact information:

Intelligent Devices, Inc.

300 Redland Court, Suite 204
Owings Mills, MD 21117
Phone: 410-902-0091

Fax: 410-902-0488

E-Mail: sales@intdevices.com

This is what | wrote:

Thanks again for your quick reply.

| understand that you're in a difficult position, not really being the one to make the call.

But, there are a lot of people who bought a perpetual license for PARIS 3.0 in good faith. People
still appreciate and use the code in both professional and personal settings. Lots of people will
need access to old sessions for years to come.

Not taking care of these people only fuels the argument against copy protection. It makes people
think twice about not only buying from ID, but any company that uses digital locks. This outcome
is bad for everyone.

| still hold out hope that the right ending will come to pass.

All the best,

Mike
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